KOFY 1050 AM PO. BOX 4288 - BURLINGAME, CALIFORNIA 94010 - PHONE 692-2433

January 12, 1982

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 36
Nucla, Co 8142k

Dear Mr. Nittler:
It was such a surprise to receive your letter and more than anything all

the way form Colorado.

We want to thank you for the time that you took in writting to us and
letting us know that you heard our signal.

We are sending you a picture of our air personnalities and whenever you
have time, try to listen to us.

Bl Ladoas

Maria Antonia Contreras,
Public Relations Director

RADIO ESPANOL, INC.




